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22nd May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SWIMMING – FREEDOM LEISURE, LYDNEY  
 
We have arranged for the children in Lowry and Hockney class to start their swimming sessions after 
the half term.  These sessions will be at Freedom Leisure in Lydney and will run for 45 minutes on a 
Tuesday from 1.30 pm to 2.15 p.m. The children will be transported to and from Freedom Leisure by 
Crystal Travel coaches.  
 
The first session will be on Tuesday 4th June up until the 16th July, a total of 7 weeks.  The cost of the 
session will be £4.50 a week totalling to £31.50 for the term. Please can you make sure your child brings 
in their swimming kit on the day. The swimming pool have asked for all children with long hair to 
wear a swim hat.   
 
We are aware that most of our year 6’s will be having their taster days at their new schools during next 
term and will only be swimming for 6 weeks.  The total cost for 6 weeks will be £27.00. 
 
In our efforts to become a cash-free school, we would ask that all payments are made on Parent Pay.  If 
you do not have the facility to pay online then cash or cheques will be accepted at school. Cheques 
should be made payable to Pillowell C P School Fund.   Although parents may elect to pay on a weekly 
basis, it would be appreciated if parents could pay for the sessions in advance.  This helps us to pay 
the coach and instruction bills in good time.  If your child is unable to attend through illness or no kit, 
the session still has to be paid for.  Please return the slip below to the office by Tuesday 4th June.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr C Forster  
Head of School 

Please return to the School Office by Tuesday 4th June 2024 
 
                                                                   SWIMMING  
 
A   I am willing to pay £31.50 in advance for these sessions. 
      Please find enclosed £               OR   I have made payment on Parentpay.  
 
B    I am willing to pay £27.00 in advance for these sessions. 
      Please find enclosed £               OR   I have made payment on Parentpay.  
 
B   I will pay weekly at £4.50 even if my child does not attend. 
 
Signed ____________________________Child’s name _________________________________________ 
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